
Miss Muhs’ 
Kindergarten 
Shoe Drive 2016

Pierce Elementary  
Miss Muhs’ Kindergarten Class 
Monday, September 19, 2016 to October 14, 2016 
Please help our class collect new or lightly used shoes for families in 
need and homeless in our region of the country.  

We’ve contacted Shoes for the Homeless, Inc who connected us with a 
recipient organization who will help distribute the shoes. 

http://www.shoesforthehomeless.net

What kinds of shoes?                               
-Exercise     - Dress       - Boots 

    All sizes! 

 Men’s - Women’s - Children’s 

Deliver to Pierce Elementary School  

Room 1 during school hours.  

(If class is in session, please drop them off in the office.)  

Hate to donate shoes without socks?  
                                 New socks are also welcome!

Help us meet  

our goal of  

100  

pairs of shoes!

Please tie the 
laces together or 

rubber band 
them so we can 
keep them as a 

pair. 

Don’t throw away those 
outgrown or “one-season” 

shoes, donate them to a great 
cause! Winter is coming! 

Let’s help!

http://www.shoesforthehomeless.net
http://www.shoesforthehomeless.net

